
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Attending / Not Attending BHS 

 
Dear Eighth Grade Parent/Guardian, 
 
We need to know if your child will or will not be attending Bayonne High School in September for the 2023-2024 
school year.  The Bayonne High School guidance department needs this information in order to process and 
finalize student schedules.   

 
Please complete the section below that applies to your child regarding the 2023-2024 school year and return to your 
child’s guidance counselor on or before _________________________.  

 

 _____ YES,  my child is Attending Bayonne High School in September (2023-2024) 

Student ID#                                                                    Student Name: 

Parent Signature: Date: 

 

                                                                           “OR”  
 

  ____ NO, my child is NOT attending Bayonne High School in September (2023-2024) 

Student ID#                                                                    Student Name: 

************** Parent / Guardian Transfer Permission **************** 
 

I,___________________________________parent / legal guardian, approve the transfer / withdrawal  

         of my child from Bayonne Public Schools on the effective date of  ________________________. 

 

My child will be attending the following High School in September: 
 

Name of High School_________________________________________ 
 

Address___________________________________________________ 
 

City/State/Zip _______________________________________________ 
 

 

Parent Signature: Date: 

 
 

       You may contact your child’s guidance counselor if you have any questions regarding his form.   
 
 
                                                                                   Office Use Only 

 
School:                                                Counselor Signature:                                                                         Date Rec’d: 

 

BAYONNE HIGH SCHOOL 

667 AVENUE A 

BAYONNE, NJ 07002 
 

Renae M. Bush 
Director of Student Personnel Services 
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